
Data feed situation
CUL's Course Info project now prioritzed by CIT
The Administrative Systems Planning Committee has moved CUL's Course Information Service project from the TBD (not yet prioritized) category to the 
Priority B category. This is good news. There are still several projects ahead of ours, but we are in the active portion of the queue, so our movement up it 
will be visible and trackable from now on. According to Jolene Scaglione, who manages the Exploit PeopleSoft program track that we are in, a Fall 
Semester 2010 completion target is unlikely, but a Spring Semester 2011 is possible.
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